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- 215 DPERSHING ROAD =
KANJAS CITY, MUUrounRl

September 1o, 1937

Dre. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

We have your letter of September 14
addressed to Mr. Calvine Mr. Calvin 1is

out of the city this week.

We hope to have a showing of the basket-
ball film Saturday and will let you
know as soon as a definite time is set.

Cordially yours,

The CALVIN Co j

Walter A. Sanders
Seles Manager
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